
 
 

1 April 2024 

REF/LIL24/003 
 

TRADE NOTICE 

 

Dear Sir, Ma’am,  

 

With regard to the new payment procedures for stevedoring charges, as outlined in the MPL 

circular number 113-FD/1/2024/32, dated March 5, 2024 all shipping agents are mandated 

to pay stevedoring charges exclusively in USD. Pursuant to the aforementioned circular, in 

alignment with our commitment to regulatory compliance and operational efficiency, we 

hereby confirm our adherence to this directive. 

 

Therefore, starting April 1, 2024, we will only accept payments in USD for all associated fees, 

including but not limited to freight charges, in relation to freight collect shipments received 

after that date. 

 

We express our profound gratitude to our esteemed clientele and valued suppliers for their 

steadfast support throughout our journey. Your continued understanding and collaboration 

are invaluable as we navigate through the evolving regulatory environment and market 

dynamics. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this correspondence. We look forward to our continued 

partnership and mutual success. 

 


